Newsletter



Newsletter: 14.02.2022

Every day Matters!

We have made it to the final week of another term! The children have been working so hard and we have seen some very impressive progress. There have been high levels of excitement around our Accelerated Reader quiz competition for Y2 to Y6. Each time a child scores 100% on their quiz they get a leaf on the tree. The winning classes for this term were:

KS1—Squirrels with 219 100% quizzes Lower KS2 - Kestrels with 310 quizzes Upper KS2—Herons with 287 quizzes

Parent consultations

Our next parent evenings will be held in person on

Tues 1st March and Thurs 3rd March

To keep contact minimal teachers will be based in downstairs classrooms and the hall, 1 year group per classroom. Please only arrive at your time as we do not have anywhere for you to wait inside



Please use the link that was sent via text to book your appointment.

Free open access play session aimed at over \$1. younger stiblings welcome with adult supervision. TUESDAY 22ND FEBRUARY 2022 1PM TO 3PM MEETING AT THE ENTRANCE OF LAURENCE WESTON COMMUNITY FARM AT 1PM TO SET OFF ON A NATURE TRAIL AT 1.30PM AND RETURN APPROX. 245pm Join Children's Scrapstore and Avon Wildlife Trust to explore the wild side of Lawrence Weston, and discover the wildlife you never knew was there! Remember suitable clothing and footwear. Centact alympchildrenesscrapstore.co.uk for more information.

Key dates

W.b. 14th Feb - Attendance golden ticket reward will be announced

Fri 18th Feb - last day of Term

Mon 28th Feb - first day of Term 4 - all children to return

Tues 1st and Thurs 3rd March - parent evenings

Thurs 3rd March - World Book Day

Thurs 24th and Fri 25th March - Y6 residential trip to London

Thurs 31st March - Violin club concert 12.45 - 2.15pm

Book Sale

- The children at the
- Academy are working
 really hard on their
 reading and we are de-
- BOOK SALE
- veloping a real culture of reading for pleasure.
- We are currently reorganising one of our libraries and we have lots of previously read books that we are going to sell. This will raise money for more book based excitement in
- school.

Each class will have a slot on Wednesday and Friday to visit the book sale. The books will be 50p each. If you would like your child to purchase a book they should bring in their

to purchase a book they should bring in their contribution on these days.

World Book Day

We will be celebrating World Book Day on **Thursday 3rd March**.

The whole school will be sharing the book The Professional Crocodile and taking parts in lots of book based activities throughout the day. We are *inviting children* and staff to dress up as an animal of their

choice and we will be thinking about what stories we can tell about their profession!



Look out for your child's book token and for their chance to be entered into a prize draw to win a Kindle Fire!

